
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Common Council 

From: John Weidl, City Manager 

Date: March 5,2025 

Re: Recommendation for Jordan Reilly- Landmark’s Commission 

I am pleased to recommend Jordan Reilly for a position on the Landmark’s Commission. 

Jordan has a strong interest in preserving and promoting our community’s historical 

landmarks, with a particular passion for cemeteries and their historical significance. 

Jordan envisions raising his family here and is dedicated to sharing the rich history of our 

town, including the significance of the water tower and other landmarks. I recommend 

Jordan Reilly for the Landmarks Commission. His dedication and enthusiasm would be an 

asset to our historic preservation efforts. 

 

Best, - JSW 

  

 

John S. Weidl 

City Manager, City of Whitewater 

 

 


